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Parents Circular 2024-2025/415
Free Admission Ticket Arrangement for Visits to Ngong Shuen Chau and Shek Kong
Barracks
Dear Parents/Guardians,
To enhance students’ and parents’ understanding of national defence and the Hong Kong Garrison
of the Chinese People’s Liberation Army, we are pleased to inform you that free admission tickets
are now available for visits to the Ngong Shuen Chau Barracks and Shek Kong Barracks. Details

are as follows:

Visit to Ngong Shuen Chau Barracks

Date: 21% June 2025 (Saturday)
Time: 9:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m.
Location: Ngong Shuen Chau Barracks, Chi Ngong Road

Visit to Shek Kong Barracks

Date: 22" June 2025 (Sunday)

Time: 2:30 p.m. —6:30 p.m.

Location: Shek Kong Barracks, Kam Tin Road
Remarks:

« Each family may apply for a maximum of 4 tickets (including student and
parents/guardians).

« Limited quota, available on a first-come, first-served basis.

o Parents may choose to participate in one or both of the visits.

o Parents must accompany their child to the barracks and present registered identification
documents to collect the tickets at the entrance.

Interested parents are requested to register via the eClass system or by submitting the reply slip to
the school on or before 13™ June 2025 ( Friday). Families who are successfully allocated tickets will
receive a separate confirmation notice.

Please contact Mr Man Tak-wing at 2461 1555 if you have any enquiries.

Yours faithfully,

Chan Yuet Ping
Principal



